PSSO

COPY _
Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

l4th November, 1947,

Dear Sir,

S. I am 1n receipt of your letters of the 20th
and 21st ultimo, respecting the trawler "LORD ‘GAINFORD",
and have to acquaint you that in view of the fact this
vessel is now so overdue for survey the Committee have
glven instructions for the vessel's class to be deleted
from the Register Book.

I may say that immediately the outstanding
surveys are carried out to your satisfaction the vessel will
be eligible to have her class reinstated.

Yours falthfully,
Clerk to the
Classification Committee.
D. Ross Innes, Esqg.

LAGOS.

00726L-007215 - DO2}



